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13th October 2023  

Dear parents and carers, 

We would like to invite you to this year’s class assemblies, which will show case some of the 

children’s learning. All assemblies will run from 9.10-9.30am in the hall. Please come through the 

main entrance.  

Class assemblies  

Friday 5th July- year 1  
Friday 17th May- year 2 
Friday 26th January- year 3 
Friday 14th June- year 4  
Friday 8th February- year 5  
 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

 

Georgia Powell Davies 

Deputy Headteacher  
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